
From: Sam Lapray - To: fwna.chair@gmail.com, bshelide@gmail.com, sjhecox@msn.com, mbbaird@hotmail.com, 
strange306@gmail.com - Cc: Tim Hurley - Date: October 22, 2021 at 12:20 PM, Attachments: 226 Salem Heights -- Class 1 

Subject: 226 Salem Heights Design & Site Plan Review (NEW APPLICATION)

226 Salem Heights Design & Site Plan Review (NEW APPLICATION)

Hello Blake, Bryant, Shawn & Sue,

The City of Salem has asked me to reach out to you and the Faye Wright Neighborhood Association about the attached
Design and Site Plan Review items for the 10 units we plan to develop at 226 Salem Heights Ave SE.

Please confirm you have received & will share with the Faye Wright Neighborhood Association.

We would love to hear any & all feedback.

We Appreciate You & All Your Help in this Process!

God Bless, sam 

Sam H Lapray, Sole Member & Owner
Covey Rowhouses, LLC
ph 503-931-2315
SamHLapray@gmail.com

People Matter & Performance Matters 
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